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FILE: NG-3513 (B) SERIAL: NO-80-1009

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2
LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324
RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 80-11

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Enclosed herewith is the Carolina Power & Light Company'.5
response to IE Bulletin 80-11 concerning Masonry Wall Design. This
response addresses Items 1, 2a, and 3 of the subject bulletin as*

required by Item 4.

Included in this response are general arrangement drawings
indicating the masonry walls of concern and data sheets for each

jwall, giving wall design details in addition to wall attachments and
|equipment in the proximate area cf the wall.

|
Should you have questions regarding our response, please contact '

my staff.

Yours ver truly, %.,

.

B. J. Furr
Vice President

Nuclear Operations
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Enclosures

cc: Mr. Norman C. Moseley
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